
City Manager COVID-19 Update 
June 8, 2021 

Please note that the statement delivered during the City Council Meeting may vary due to 
frequent changes in COVID-19 information and restrictions. 

Vaccine Update 

In partnership with Los Angeles County Department of Public Health, the City of Hermosa Beach 
hosted two pop-up COVID-19 vaccination clinics in Downtown Hermosa Beach over the Memorial 
Day weekend and administered Pfizer vaccines to 22 people. The City plans to host additional 
vaccine opportunities later this summer.   

Everyone age 12 and older in California are now eligible for COVID-19 vaccines. Appointments 
for vaccines can be made by visiting myturn.ca.gov. The consent of a parent or legal guardian 
may be needed for those between the ages of 12 and 17 to receive a vaccination. Please 
visit Vaccinate All 58 to learn more about the safe and effective vaccines available. 

City Hall In-person Services  

We wanted to remind everyone that in-person services at Hermosa Beach’s City Hall have 
resumed. We are using an appointment system for people to safely visit City Hall to conduct 
business with the City in person. Please visit the appointment site on the City’s website to 
schedule a time to visit City Hall.  

We plan to resume in-person City Council meetings this Summer. As we outlined in our 
reopening, recovery and resilience plan, Hermosa SHINES, our intent is to continue to take 
advantage of the technologies and tools we began using during the pandemic to augment our 
in-person services. We are working on being able to continue integrating remote technologies 
with an in-person set-up to use Zoom so that residents and other participants in Council 
meetings can provide their input from their homes, offices or other locations, if needed. This 
would be in addition to providing in-person comments and input inside the Council chamber. 
Our goal is to increase public access to the meetings, and we are working on an efficient 
method for broadcasting online and in-person commentary from the Council chambers.  

City Re-openings 

The Hermosa Beach Rotary Club has reopened for reservations under the Protocol for Private 
Events (Meetings, Receptions and Conferences): Appendix BB.  

Summer Camp Registration Underway 

Hermosa Beach’s 2021 Summer Camp Programs are still open for registration. Please take a look 
at the 2021 Summer Camp Programs Brochure for camp and class offerings and register on the 
City’s website at hermosabeach.gov/recreation.  

https://myturn.ca.gov/
https://www.vaccinateall58.com/
https://www.hermosabeach.gov/visitcityhall
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/coronavirus/docs/protocols/Reopening_PrivateEvents.pdf
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/media/coronavirus/docs/protocols/Reopening_PrivateEvents.pdf
https://www.hermosabeach.gov/our-government/city-departments/community-resources-parks-recreation/classes-camps


As always, we ask that you continue to take precautions to prevent the spread of COVID-19 and 
follow the public health experts’ advice to keep you and your loved ones safe.  


